
KEY MESSAGES I CURRENT AFFAIRS I CONTEXTUALISED READING

HALF-TERM 1 WEEK 7 (A)
W/C 16TH OCTOBER 2023

WEEKLY INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS & FAMILIES

Term Calendar
An overview of the school year (subject to 

some changes (assessment periods)

Our Twitter (X) is our key info sharing 
platform. All families should be using this.

Letters Home
All the letters sent to our families. Please 

also add us on Twitter (X).

Remember to also go 
through your Head of Year 
if you need anything...

https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/our-families/term-dates-calendar/
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/our-families/news/


2
weeks until Half-

Term Break.

33/23(Y11)
Left in total.



Those that attend, achieve!



Newsome Academy attendance was 
higher than schools nationally last 

year.

Newsome Academy students 
achieved their best-ever results last 

year.

Can you see how improved 
attendance improves your child's 

attendance?

Please support us in supporting 
your child to achieve by ensuring 

they have high attendance to open 
more 'doors of opportunity in their 

futures.



Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Y11 Services
Mr Shahzad

Ms Gaye
Mr Holmes

Safeguarding
Ms Robinson

Ms Wood
Ms LeRoy
Ms Brook
PC Woods

Ms Crossland Ms Fletcher Ms Sykes Mr Naeem Ms Hallworth
Ms Carter*

LETS TAKE A LOOK AT THIS WEEK. IMPORTANT LINKS & 
KEY INFORMATION

---------------------
23/24 CALENDAR

SCHOOL CLUBS
LETTERS HOME

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

BASE External speakers 
to talk about the 
dangers of Drugs in 
whole-school Seminar.

Year 7 Tutor 
Evening 4.30-6pm.

▪ Newsome students are one of very few places 
where it is supplied free which it is why we 
expect students to respect and adhere to the 
wearing and expectations.

▪ Please support us in ensuring your child 
attends in correct wear and not 
'adjusting' items of wear.

▪ The length of skirts needs to be assessed by 
families to ensure modestly when in school.

https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/NA-23-24-calendar.pdf
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/extra-curricular-timetable-2/
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/community-letters/


Remember to keep a check on the 
letters section of our website. This 
can be located by...

Click on
'Our Families' and 

then go to 'News & 
Letters'.

Scroll down to the 
half-Term we are in.



Letters/Key Messages...

Student Food Accounts
• There has been an increasing 

number of students that have 
not had funds on their Parent Pay 
Accounts.

• Please ensure that you are 
keeping a close eye on balances 
and the spending of your child.

• If you need any support in the 
management of Parent Pay, 
please contact your Head of Year.

Change in Drinks & Desert Choice
• Students benefit from freshly cooked 

food at Newsome. Due to the growing 
demand we have had to adapt the 
range of flavours we offer so that it is 
easier for students [object File]to 
decide when being served.

• From Monday 16th October, there will 
be a slight change in the range of drinks 
on offer.

• There will still be our great options, but 
they will change each day.

• This is to support the service and queue 
times so students don't have to decide 
on a very wide range of products.



KEY STUDENT REMINDERS

• Mobile phones should be switched off and out of sight in school.
• While on school premises, mobile phones are not to be seen or used by students, unless instructed 

by an adult.

• Unless express permission is granted, mobile phones should not be used to make calls, send SMS 
messages, surf the internet, take photos or use any other application during the school day or while on 
school premises.

• If using a mobile phone in absolute emergencies, a staff member should be present and it should be 
in a non public area.

• The Bluetooth function of a mobile phone must be switched off at all times and not be used to send 
images or files to other mobile phones.

• Using mobile phones to bully and threaten other students is unacceptable. Cyber bullying will not be 
tolerated.

• Mobile phones are not to be used or taken into changing rooms or toilets or used in any situation that 
may cause embarrassment or discomfort to their fellow students, staff or visitors to the school.

• It is unacceptable to take a picture of a member of staff without their permission . In the event that 
this happens the student will be asked and expected to delete those images.

• Mobile phones will be confiscated if seen.

• Students must adhere to the guidelines and protocol set out by the school when using their devices. If 
this is not adhered to a suitable sanction will be put in place. Mobile phones and other electronic 
devices are only to be used in school when instructed by a member of staff and to complete 
work/research tasks in an allocated period of time.

Mobile Phone
Expectations 
& Reminders



Homework Calendar



Period 6 Timetable (Y11)



November Mock Timetable (Y11)





Follow us on Twitter (X)

Another jam-
packed week of 

enrichment, 
exciting learning 

and achievement.



Today we will have 
external visitors from 

BASE to hear about how 
to stay safe and 

education around the 
dangers of drugs and 

alcohol.

Click here to read more 
about the service

https://www.changegrowlive.org/the-base-kirklees/info
https://www.changegrowlive.org/the-base-kirklees/info


If you have a 
concern, you can 
refer yourself or 

someone else 
online using the 

Base service.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11
	Slide 12
	Slide 13
	Slide 14
	Slide 15

